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On Saturday August 19, CARP hosted the 2nd annual purity workshop as a preparation for the purity 

pledge ceremony on September 10.  The Japanese missionaries, GPA CIG missionaries, LVFC and 

CARP members worked together and brought 18 guests. 

 

One new thing was that a youth minister Staci Julian from the Remnant Ministry came to speak as a guest 

presenter.  He was excited to see our young group, and shared his life stories to encourage a life of purity. 

 

Many guests were touched by the lectures and sharing with each other. 

 

On that foundation, 17 young adults participated the Blessing workshop on Sunday afternoon.  Two 1st 

generation CARP members were introduced  to the idea of the Blessing for the first time.  Although it 

was a short beginner level workshop, everyone was deeply reflecting about the depth of love and heart of 

HP and TP as they listened to the value and meaning of the Blessing. 

 

 


